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Due to the passing of Hurricane Irma, Virgin Gorda (Taddy Bay) Airport has received structural 

damage and meteorological equipment loss.  However, minor repairs and replacement of 

equipment has been made to ensure the continuance of safe operations.  The purpose of this 

briefing is to provide current pertinent information relevant to the operations of the Virgin 

Gorda (Taddy Bay) Airport.  Operators should check the PPR Website (ppr.bviaaops.com) for 

updates as this briefing is subject to change. 

 

Please note the following: 

 

1. There is currently no weather information available at the Virgin Gorda Airport. All 

operators are asked to comply with the over flight procedures: 

 

“All flights into Virgin Gorda are required to overfly the airfield before landing to 

ensure that the runway is clear and to observe the windsock.” 

 

2. Runway edge markers are incomplete from mid-field RWY 03.  

 

3. All aircraft operators are required to submit PPR two hours prior to arrival at the 

aerodrome.  

4. All operators are required to submit their performance requirements as per the 

Governor’s Instructions prior to operating into Virgin Gorda. Failure to comply may 

result in removal of your permission into Virgin Gorda. 

5. Operational hours for the airport are 8:30am- 4:30pm daily. 

 

6. Administration at the airport can be contacted via phone at 284-543-0378  


